
 

Virgin Money UK PLC is registered in England and Wales (company number: 09595911) and as a foreign company in Australia 
(ARBN 609 948 281) and has its registered office at Jubilee House, Gosforth, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE3 4PL 

 
 

 
 
VIRGIN MONEY UK PLC 
(Company) 
  

9 February 2023 

 
Questions Submitted in Advance of the 2023 Annual General Meeting (AGM) 
 
The Board recognises the importance of shareholders and CDI holders being able to ask 
questions relating to the business of the AGM to be held on 21 February 2023 and as outlined 
in the AGM Notice of Meeting, invited questions by e-mail. The answers to questions received 
by 09.00 on 7 February 2023 are set out below. Shareholders and CDI holders planning to 
attend the AGM in person will have the opportunity to ask questions live in the meeting.   
 
Question: I would like to be able to watch the AGM online – is this possible? 

Answer: The Board decided not to webcast the 2023 AGM having considered the cost to do 
so compared to the very low viewing figures in prior years and decided a webcast is not cost 
effective. The Board will keep the arrangements for future AGMs under review. 
 
Disclaimer 
 
This document has been prepared by the Company, (together with its subsidiaries, the Group) 
and is the responsibility of the Company. It was prepared in connection with the AGM of the 
Company to be held on 21 February 2023. The information in this document is for information 
purposes only and has not been independently verified. This document is a marketing 
communication and should not be regarded as a research recommendation or any form of 
legal, tax, investment, accounting, financial or other advice. 
 


